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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Sri UCSI Springhill Community,  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a very happy and healthy 2022. Despite 
the challenge we continue to face, we hope that your year will become easier to reconnect with family and 
friends especially those living further away from each other.  
 
A warm welcome to the new families that joined us this new academic year. Although it has been incredibly 
hectic, there was a fantastic whirlwind of activity when students and staff returned to school. Everyone was 
happy to be back with each other. Our children embraced the changes so well and are to be commended for 
their adaptable approach to learning. Thanks to all parents who attended our Meet & Mingle Coffee Evening 
at the School’s Cafeteria on 21st January.  
 
We look forward to the learning that will take place over the coming year – to seeing the students continue to 
get better and to push the boundaries of what they believe is possible. Continue to encourage your child to 
get involved with the internal school events and other external opportunities to demonstrate the skill and 
talent that our students have in abundance.  
 
Our Early Years classes will start swimming lessons this term. These lessons focus on water safety and 
water confidence. The goal is to prepare them for formal swimming lessons as they move into Standard 1. 
 
We are delighted to welcome our two new additions to the Academic Team, Ms Dharnishaa Mohana Dass & 
Ms Lee Wan Ying. Please visit our School’s Website at https://www.sriucsi.edu.my/sh/meet-our-team/ to 
learn more about our new teachers.  
 
In view of the delays by the publishers for some books for various reasons (new academic year pushed to 
March and flood), the University of Book Store Malaysia UBSM have come up with a platform to facilitate 
downloading of textbooks (free), and purchase of other books for parents. The recent news by MOE that they 
will replenish the flood-damaged books will also affect the stocks availability, as most publishers keep a very 
low quantity for the open market (which will now be taken up by MOE). UBSM making books accessible for 
everyone at https://www.ubsmebooks.com/ 
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Learning continues in the Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill. We are growing into a bigger family, and everyone is 
expected to hold the same ideology- keep going with a growth mindset. Teachers are committed to help our 
students in their journey beyond what they know to try new things and face new challenges. Some 
endeavours will be successful, some will not be. But successful or not, all experiences will enrich you, and 
teach you new things about yourself and the world. Remember, “experience is a reward in itself”. 
 

“Be thankful for every new challenge. Each will give you more strength, wisdom and character.” 
 
We will feature our students’ learning in the next Newsletter No. 21.  
 
Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill will be closed for the Chinese New Year break from 31 January - 4 February 
2022. The school will reopen on 7 February 2022. We wish you and your family a prosperous Chinese New 
Year and a mighty year of the Tiger.  
 
WONG KIN TUNG 
Chief Operating Officer, UCSI Schools Springhill Campus  
Principal, Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill Campus  
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Bandar Springhill, Port Dickson 

 

Dear Sri UCSI Springhill Community, 
 
Compliments of the season 2022! Looking back at 2021, we have accomplished several milestones with 
numerous awards and recognitions as proof of our collaborative teamwork between the academic team, 
teachers, and students. A commendable achievement despite being in a brick-and-mortar school for 
about 4 months only. Active participation from our students resulted in many feathers added in SRI 
UCSI Springhill’s cap. The school served as an exam centre for our students sitting for their SPM 2021 
in March which is another first for Sri UCSI Springhill. As an examination centre, we welcome external 
private candidates to sit for their exams at our school. We look forward to more future upcoming 
examinations at our campus. 
 
Moving forward to a more dynamic 2022, I would like to welcome Ms Harshana, our newly appointed 
Academic and Curriculum Coordinator as a member of our academic team. Furthermore, the school will 
conduct more training throughout the year to upskill and reskill our teachers in preparation for the 21st 
Century education system which is currently evolving at a fast pace. We hope the training will provide 
our educators with the best tools and practices to enhance our classrooms and learning experience. We 
hope to see more students unleash their potential to develop, learn and apply to their daily life with a 
positive mindset as we push forward to an exciting year ahead. 
 
I am indeed privileged to be part of the academic team under the tutelage of Principal Wong to lead this 
vibrant school, which offers many great opportunities for the young minds of SRI UCSI. I want to extend 
my token of appreciation and warmth to you and your family as we embark on this 2022 journey. This 
school will always try its best to live up to the expectations of the students and parents, and as a part of 
the academic team, I assure you it will continue to do so. 
 

Quote from Mahatma Gandhi - “You must be the change you wish to see the world” 
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Bandar Springhill, Port Dickson 

 

Dear Sri UCSI Springhill Community, 
 
First and foremost, I would like to wish Sekolah Sri UCSI Community a happy new year! I will be 
starting my new role as the Academics and Curriculum Coordinator for Sekolah Sri UCSI Bandar 
Springhill. I feel privileged to be given the chance to step into this new position. I have always 
enjoyed teaching and being part of the school community. We had a very good start to the year by 
getting back to school and welcoming all new and returning students. Nothing beats face to face 
passing and gaining knowledge. It was a pleasure to see many smiling faces. I hope that everyone 
under the wings of Sri UCSI is more energised and determined to tackle this year with iron fists.  
 
We appreciate all the parents and students who took some time off their busy schedules to attend 
the school Orientation Day. The school was filled with excitement and it was wonderful to meet 
many new families of Sekolah Sri UCSI. We also would like to take the opportunity to welcome both 
our new and existing teachers. Let us journey into 2022 with positivity and vibrance, and things will 
certainly shine better. Our teachers have been brilliantly preparing for their students and the 
teaching and learning sessions have been a breeze thus far. We have many plans for the year 
ahead including further improvements in learning. Teachers have looked at how to make sure the 
learning that takes place is active, engaging and that students are aware of what they are getting 
better at. On a final note, a reminder for everyone to put on the mask, sanitise and maintain social 
distancing at all times.  
 

 

 

 

Message From The Academics & Curriculum Coordinator  




















